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Campus Update



1st December 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
I can’t believe it is December already, but tonight we look forward to seeing our Winter Princess, Carys Williams, and our jolly band of S5/6 elves supporting the town’s Winter Parade. We are so fortunate that the Rotary Club of Jedburgh are once again putting on this event for local children and families, in addition to providing a gift for every nursery and primary child in Jedburgh and Ancrum. All families are invited to join the parade which sets off from the bottom of the High Street at 5.30pm.
We know that sometimes people wish to show their appreciation for staff by sending in a gift, but, as we have said for the last few years, this really isn’t necessary. Families have enough to consider at this time of year, but if you do wish to show your appreciation then a home-made card or donation to the Foodbank would be most welcome.
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Finally, a reminder that our Eco Committee’s festive recycling programme is up and running and we would welcome your support. Pre-Loved at Christmas is operating in the main entrance foyer. If you have any items you are able to donate, please add them to the boxes and if you can make use of anything please help yourself. Pupils may wear Christmas jumpers or accessories with their uniform from Friday 8th December onwards.
Wishing you a lovely weekend.
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Thankyou




Susan Oliver
Headteacher
Key dates

	Year group
	Date & Time

	P1
	Friday 15th December

	P2
	Tuesday 19th December

	P3
	Tuesday 19th December

	P4
	Thursday 14th December

	P5
	Monday 18th December

	P6
	Tuesday 19th December

	P7
	Thursday 21st December

	S1-3
	Tuesday 19th December (evening)

	S4-6
	Wednesday 20th December (evening)


Christmas parties will take place as follows:

Our Christmas Service will take place in Jedburgh Old & Trinity Church on Thursday 21st December. Due to limited capacity, this event is not open to parents and carers.
Learning Without Limits 

Kindness 

Once again, we will be supporting the Jedburgh Churches Foodbank in the run up to Christmas. The Foodbank is based at Jedburgh Old and Trinity Parish Church but is a joint churches initiative, including Ancrum Parish Kirk. 

As well as supporting the Foodbank, JGC staff can also make referrals for families needing assistance. All requests for referrals will be treated confidentially.
Suitable items for donation are dried, packet and tinned goods, toiletries and cleaning materials. They always need jam, cereals, tea, coffee, packet noodles, rice, biscuits like digestives and ginger nuts, baked beans, hot dogs, tinned tuna/ravioli/sausages and beans, tinned fruit and loo rolls. They cannot accept alcohol, homemade food, fresh food or items past their sell by date. 
Children and young people can hand donations to their teacher (primary) or place items into boxes in the foyer at the campus entrance (ELC and secondary).
The Foodbank are also grateful for monetary donations that allow them to buy fresh food and babycare items. We can’t accept money in school so if you would prefer to donate in this way there is a swipe card donation point in Jedburgh Co-op.








Archie, Carys, Izzi & Mya (JGC Senior Head Team)
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This certificate is presented to
Jedburgh Grammar Campus

& friends

For your kind contribution of

£821.21
To help support those affected by cancer. Thank you.

Collina

Celine & the Coffee Morning Team 7 Nov 2023




Thank you to everyone who helped make our 2023 Macmillan Coffee Morning such a success, in particular our very own Wonder Woman, Miss Mackay. What a fantastic sum of money raised!
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Primary Five pupils celebrated St Andrew’s day yesterday with local storyteller James Spence. The sessions were part of the Scottish Storytelling Forum’s ‘The Big Scottish Story Ripple’. 

It is hoped that the pupils will now re-tell some of the stories they heard to other pupils and family and friends. 
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